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Merry Christmas, 
from the HOA Team!

Wishing you a Christmas that's merry 
and bright! We hope you have a safe 

and relaxing holiday season. 
All the best for 2025.

We have found our Christmas wordsearch winner…

Congratulations to Humera Tabassum!

Humera is our word search competition winner for Christmas. 

The hidden word was indeed “Christmas”.

£200 of love to shop vouchers are on their way to you Humera! 

Don’t miss your chance to win in our New Year Newsletter!

Don’t forget to join us for 
Christmas Carols at Trafalgar 

Square! Monday the 23rd 
of December

at 4.30pm

All monies raised will be donated to  the British Heart Foundation
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A message from Kieran..

Dear Team,

As we approach the end of this year, I want to take a moment to express my heartfelt appreciation 
to each of you for your unwavering commitment, dedication, and hard work. 2024 has been a year of 
growth, challenges, and achievements, and I am incredibly proud of all we have accomplished 
together at Amulet.

Your contributions have been vital to our continued success, whether you’ve been on the front lines 
ensuring the safety and security of our clients and their customers and visitors or behind the scenes 
supporting daily operations, it’s your efforts that have resulted in our achievements. I want to 
especially acknowledge the values that guide us—always seek better, always do right, and put 
people first. These values have been at the heart of everything we do, and your embodiment of them 
has been nothing short of inspiring.

I cannot overstate how much I value your commitment to always seeking better. Each of you 
consistently strives to improve, not just for the company, but for yourselves and for our clients. Your 
drive to be the best, to continually evolve, is what makes Amulet a leader in the security industry.

I also want to highlight your dedication to always doing right, no matter how big or small the task. In 
an industry where trust is paramount, you’ve never wavered in your integrity. Your ability to make 
the right decisions, even in the toughest situations, reassures our clients and strengthens the 
foundation of our company.

Finally, putting people first, whether it’s our clients, our team, or the communities we serve putting 
people first remains central to our mission. The way you consistently put others’ needs before your 
own is a testament to the incredible culture we’ve built here at Amulet. It’s a culture that I am deeply 
proud of and one that we will continue to nurture in the years ahead.

As we enter the holiday season, I want to extend my warmest wishes to you and your families. The 
nature of our business means that many of us will continue to work throughout this holiday period. I 
want you to know your dedication is never taken for granted. It is always acknowledged and 
appreciated. May you all find time to relax, recharge, and enjoy this festive season.

Looking ahead to 2025, I am confident that with such a dedicated and values-driven team, we will 
continue to thrive and accomplish great things together.
Thank you once again for your hard work, dedication, and commitment. Your efforts do not go 
unnoticed, and I am truly grateful for each of you.
Wishing you all a Merry Christmas and a prosperous New Year!

Warm regards,
Kieran Mackie
Managing Director
Amulet
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A time for Giving…..

Gateshead – Making it a Christmas For All

Kaylee Callan, Churchill’s Head of IT Operations, 
reached out to all the staff members working in the 
Maingate office asking for help with a gift-giving 
drive in aid of Gateshead charity “Christmas For All”. 

Kaylee was inundated with volunteers from IT, HR, 
Finance, HelpPoint, Cleaning Business Support/Ops, 
and of course Amulet!

We have 32 gifts and rising for vulnerable local 
children.

https://christmasforall.org/

Our teams at the University of Suffolk are 
delighted to support Reed in Ipswich – Gathering 

donations to bring some festive cheer to the 
young patients of the Childrens Ward at The 

Ipswich Hospital. 

Braving the elements outside Millennium Point. 
Sleeping out to raise funds for St Basils work in 
preventing homelessness amongst young people 
were Hannah Bridgman, James Bagguley, Stephen 
Grant and Kieran Mackie. The night raised almost 
£71k! Well done for such an amazing effort

We are delighted to be supporting our partners at 
Northern Trains this Christmas with the annual Leeds 
Children's Hospital Appeal. The gifts donated will go to 
the Neuroscience, Oncology and Surgical Wards who 
treat children from all ages including newborn up to 
teenagers. Our Northern TSOs alongside Saul Ashworth  
and Ellis Wood will join Northern employees alongside 
colleagues from the railway network, The British 
Transport Police and a number of TV personalities to 
hand deliver the presents on 20th December with a visit 
from Santa himself also expected. Presents donated for 
the appeal will be wrapped by ourselves or with the 
support of Northern Trains  ready for the big day and to 
hopefully bring some festive cheer and happiness to 
those spending the Christmas period in hospital.

Our teams spreading festive cheer across the country!

Putting smiles on faces at Leeds 
Childrens Hospital

Cold nights and warm hearts at the Millennium Point Sleepout

University of Suffolk – Gift 
Giving


